Dear UNGC Stakeholders,
This is Dalia Noureldin, Sustainability Communications Specialist in AAIB.

As you know, today marks the date to which we should submit the CoP report. However, we have a
problem in this regard. Now as I’'m out of office, | figured out that the version | have isn’t the final
and | won’t be able to access the final one before Monday. So, what do you advise? Should | submit
the one | have and then replace or just wait until Monday?



